City Council Meeting, May 19, 2020
Public Comments (Received After Dadline)

Martha Alvarez

From: Mike Romagnoli <mromagnoli23@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 7:30 PM

To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opening Manhattan Beach Blvd and other outdoor dining options

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Hi,

Just a note expressing my opinion (as well as many others in my local network) that we need to find creative ways to
support our local restaurants. The South Bay has always been an outdoor and social community fueled by locals that
enjoy dining out and the closeness we feel with the restaurant owners, chefs, bartenders, etc that all work in these
establishments. We need to band together now. We need to find ways to enable some safe access for all so that we can
all begin working towards a new normal.

Thanks for listening, as always, and thanks for your continued leadership thru this troubled time.
Mike Romagnoli
Sand Section

310-801-6741

Sent from my iPhone



Martha Alvarez

From: Feld, Brad <Brad.Feld@ngkf.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:48 PM
To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re-Open our City!!!!

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear City Council, please open our city businesses and the Strand before we have nothing to go back to or
worse before there is civil unrest!!!

Janice Hahn and our leaders must listen!!! We must get our civil liberties back and live our lives and save our
businesses.

Thank you God!!!

Bradley J. Feld
Vice Chairman

1875 Century Park East, Suite. 1380, Los Angeles, CA 90067
2321 Rosecrans Ave., Suite 4200, El Segundo, CA 90245

Newmark Grubb Knight Frank " —
700 S. Flower Street, Suite 2500, Los Angeles, CA 90017 -

213.596.2266
brad.feld@ngkf.com

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient,
and may contain information that is confidential, privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If
you are not the intended recipient, you are not permitted to read, disclose, reproduce, distribute, use or take any
action in reliance upon this message and any attachments, and we request that you promptly notify the sender
and immediately delete this message and any attachments as well as any copies thereof. Delivery of this
message to an unintended recipient is not intended to waive any right or privilege. Newmark Knight Frank is
neither qualified nor authorized to give legal or tax advice, and any such advice should be obtained from an
appropriate, qualified professional advisor of your own choosing.



Martha Alvarez

From: DeeDee Ciprari <ddciprari@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:47 PM

To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OPEN mb !!

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Please open our community sooner than later - our small businesses cannot survive an additional 2 weeks and
Manhattan Beach will never be the same without them!!!

Sincerely,

DeeDee Ciprari



Martha Alvarez

From: AUDREY RITTERMAN <are@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:37 PM

To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Open MB Small Businesses

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.
To Manhattan Beach City council,

I have many issue regarding how The state of California administration is putting a blanket solution over so

many different types of communities with a swipe of pen. Gavin newsonadministration not considering how it
hurt so many different people. There is no analysis or rationale in his decision regarding the opening the city of

mb®
As my neighbors and I were talking about the state of our small businesses in Manhattan Beach.

But as we talked we came to the conclusion that our small businesses will go bankruptcy before Los Angeles
county decides to allows them to open.

Nothing seems to make sense.
We can’t shop at our small retail stores but we can wait in line to shop at target?? The liquor stores are open

and you can even buy Alcohol to go at restaurants .

Why can’t we take a stand and

explain the logic behind the reasoning for our city‘s businesses to try and open..

We’ve had two deaths since this locked down which I’'m not belittling but out of 40,000
people.. that’s .00005%

And if businesses are worried about liability then they don’t have to participate.

Let’s think outside the box and not wait for the County to give MB the OK.

I requested that you think about Sanctuary city.

What do you think?
These are just my thoughts.
Thank you for all you do,

Sincerely,



Audrey Ritterman Estes

Sent from my iPhone



Martha Alvarez

From: CityOfManhattanBeach@citymb.info on behalf of City of Manhattan Beach
<CityOfManhattanBeach@citymb.info>

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:35 PM

To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re-Open Manhattab Beach

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.
Message submitted from the <City of Manhattan Beach> website.

Site Visitor Name: Terry Turk
Site Visitor Email: t turk@ymail.com

To Manhattan Beach Mayor and City Council, 5/19/2020

I .am an over 50 year resident of Manhattan Beach. I love this city!

I am proud how we have all come together and with helpful guidelines have produced the intended results of
bending the curve and slowing down this virus. Please continue with the original proposed plans of a measured
and steady RE-OPENING of our city

& county. Getting back to work and running smoothly by opening up our struggling restaurants and businesses.
Yours truly, Terry Turk

piFAN CITY OF MANHATTAN BEACH
f %I CITY ENOTIFICATION

— (310) 802-5000

T
w CityofManhattanBeach@citymb.info

CITY OF MANHATTAN BEACH 1400 Highland Avenue Manhattan Beach, CA 90266
Office Hours: M-Th 7:30 AM-5:30 PM | Fridays 7:30 AM-4:30 PM | Not Applicable to Public Safety
Reach Manhattan Beach Here for you 24/7, use our click and fix it app

Download the mobile app now

Download on the

s AppStore

GETITOH
F"‘ Google Play



Martha Alvarez

From: Ray Joseph <homes@rayjoseph.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:02 PM

To: List - City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dr. Scott Atlas

CAUTION: This Email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dr. Scott Atlas is a Stanford Doctor/Professor. Listen to what he says. We can open the world. The he is talking
about the statistics of this. It's a data driven analysis.

https://www.kusi.com/dr-scott-atlas-discusses-the-science-behind-coronavirus-and-business-closures/

Kind Regards,

Ray Joseph

One Pacific Properties

1219 Morningside Dr.
Manhattan Beach CA 90266
Cell 310-545-7295
Homes@RayJoseph.com
Search live MLS listing at
www.RayJoseph.com

DRE #01397157

The highest compliment my clients can give me is a referral of their friends, family and business
associates.

Please call me for help or advice with repairs or improvements. I'm always happy to help.



